
 

  
 
 
 
May 6, 2016 DELIVERED BY E-MAIL 
   
 
ALL ONTARIO MUNICIPALITIES 
 

Re: Town of Aurora Council Resolution of April 26, 2016, Re: Item 1(17) Memorandum from 
Mayor Dawe, Re:  Correspondence from MPP Laurie Scott – Proposed Bill 158 – Human 
Trafficking  
   

Please be advised that this matter was considered by Council at its Council meeting held on April 26, 
2016, and in this regard Council adopted the following resolution: 

 

THAT the correspondence from MPP Laurie Scott – Proposed Bill 158 – Human 
Trafficking be received; and  
 
THAT the Town of Aurora supports Bill 158, Saving the Girl Next Door Act, 2016, 
and supports MPP Laurie Scott's motion for a multi­jurisdictional and coordinated 
task force of law enforcement agencies, Crown prosecutors, judges, victims' 
services and frontline agencies; and  
 
THAT a copy of this resolution be forwarded to all Members of Provincial 
Parliament and municipalities. 

 
The above is for your consideration and any attention deemed necessary. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Stephen M. A. Huycke  
Acting Director of Legal & Legislative Services/Town Clerk 
The Corporation of the Town of Aurora 
 
SMH/sy 
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